THE COLLEGE OF SURGEONS OF HONG KONG

— MRS. ESTHER F. C. WU MEMORIAL FUND —

Notes for Applicants

Grants for the Mrs. Esther F. C. Wu Memorial Fund are awarded to Fellows of the College by the College Council. Grants are awarded towards expenses which will be incurred during travelling overseas to obtain further training or experience. Travel for the sole purpose of attending a scientific meeting will not be supported. Requests for retrospective awards will not be considered.

Letters of application, addressed to the Honorary Secretary, should be supported by:

- 1. A completed proforma
- 2. The proposed programme
- 3. Brief curriculum vitae
- 4. Letters of reference from two persons familiar with the objectives of the programme submitted (These letters should be sent directly to the Honorary Secretary by the referees through the Secretariat.)

The proforma can also be downloaded from the College's website: www.cshk.org. Please send the completed application documents to the College Secretariat by post: Room 601, Hong Kong Academy of Medicine Jockey Club Building, 99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen, Hong Kong OR by email: corpcomm@cshk.org before the closing date of application.

Beneficiaries of the Mrs. Esther F. C. Wu Memorial Fund have the obligation of reporting their training experiences to Fellows of the College of Surgeons of Hong Kong on return from the overseas training.

The closing date for receipt of applications is Monday, 10 January 2022.